*The light pole quote for the Boat Launch from Bay Electric came in at 5,824 so we will go
ahead with the project. Marty wants to have cameras installed on the poles to deter would-
be mischief makers.

*Marty reminded all present that the Board of Review meetings are coming up in March and
are posted on the township website.

*|t was noted that some downed signs were replaced on the Covered Drive.

Board member comments...Lori told the board that the parking lot of the township hall
needs to be addressed as it is always a huge mud bog when it rains. Voters were
complaining (with good cause!) at the election in February. Mark will get prices for gravel
for the next board meeting. Lori will do another 5M Range Bank CD for the General Fund as
itis coming due soon and the rates are still very good.

*Road Committee Update: The dust control notice on the township website has been
corrected to make residents aware of the program. Costs and billing will be finalized when
the new rates are received so last year’s rates can be used for a rough calculation until the
final rates come in. The signs that were ordered to make people aware of dust controlin
the township will be going up asap.

*|_ori will call for an update on when we can expect to get natural gas in the township.

*| iminga Fire Dept. Pct#1 has nothing new to report.

*Toivola Fire Dept. Pct#2 has nothing new to report.

*Jim reports that the Freda Sewer is fluctuating with the weather but has had no problems!
Public Comment Accepted.

It was suggested that board members send an email to John Mattila in Toivola when
exciting news is happening about grants or news from the road committee so the residents
are informed. A surveillance camera is needed on our absentee ballot voter drop box by
2025.

Mark motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:06PM. 2nd by Marty. Approved Unan.
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Submitted by: Kara Heinonen, Clerk

Approved by: H!\N\Al\ Marty Rajala, Supervisor




